Gail Galligan,DC
1221 Floral Parkway
Wilmington, NC 28403
 

 

 

Dear Ms. McVicker:
 

It is an honor and a privilege to be a Doctor of Chiropractic in the Untied States of America today. I underwent many classroom hours and National Board of Examinations to have this privilege.
 

When it comes to a Medical Doctor having authority to refer a patient to a Doctor of Chiropractic this is the utmost absurdity. It is, as I tell my patients, "I can tell you all about the heart; its chambers, blood flow, nerve impulses, red blood cells, white blood cell, etc.... BUT I cannot tell you about heart surgery because this is NOT WHAT I DO!" 
 

Giving an MD authority to choose and say who and when a patient sees a Doctor of Chiropractic is just like the above example. The MD does not know enough to make this decision!!!!!
 

I strongly object to the use of medical gatekeepers to control access to chiropractic services. The American public has the freedom to choose chiropractors without referral by MD's; our veterans deserve that same right.  As the committee correctly points out, anti-chiropractic bias still exists among some MD's, and a patient's right to have access to D.C.s would ultimately be determined by the personal prejudices of his or her medical provider. 
 

Thank you for allowing me to allowing me to provide these comments,
 

Truly, 
 

Dr. Gail S. Galligan 
 

August 26, 2003
 
 

